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WATER QUALITY COALITION

Irrigated Lands Regulatory Program
V.
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act

Dear TBWQC Member <<Member ID Number>>,

One of TBWQC’s many goals is to keep you informed of news and
developments that may have an impact on your irrigated farming operations.

One common Frequently Asked Question we receive is whether the TBWQC is
the same as the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA). The
answer is no, but we do coordinate efforts where it makes sense for
efficiencies. The Groundwater Sustainability Agency (GSA) which your
property resides within is the Pixley Groundwater Sustainability

Agency (LTGSA). For information on the full Tule Subbasin SGMA agencies,
click here (www.Tulesgma.com).

We encourage you to join PixGSA's Interested Parties List, which will allow you
to receive notices regarding Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP)
preparation, meeting announcements, events, developments, and ways to get
involved.

Along with 5 other GSAs operating in the Tule Subbasin, Pixley GSA has been
tasked with bringing this region’s groundwater resources into a sustainable
balance through the implementation of a GSP, due January 31, 2020 and will
outline how the Agency will achieve the mandated goals of SGMA by 2040 (at
the latest).

Check out the Pixley Irrigation District Website to learn more about the Lower
Tule GSA and see when upcoming meeting are scheduled.

As always, if you have any questions regarding the TBWQC, please call our
office at 559-733-2948 or email at info@tbwqgc.com.
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